

P.O. Box 157 366 Garteeni Hwy. Hoonah, Alaska 99829 (907) 945-3611 Fax (907) 945-3492

HOONAH CITY SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MISSION STATEMENT

To deliver a quality education that inspires and challenges all students to reach their full potential.

HOONAH CITY SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION

Special Board Meeting

Friday, March 31, 2017 5:00 PM

Room 418

CALL TO ORDER
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
ROLL CALL
ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA
NEW BUSIINESS

1.0 Accepting Board Member Resignation
BOARD COMMENTS
ADJORNMENT

Alaska State Law, 44.62.310 makes all school board meetings open to the public except the following excepted subject may be discussed in executive session if so determined by a majority vote of the government body:

- (1) matters, the immediate knowledge of which would clearly have an adverse effect on the finances of the public entity,
- (2) subjects, that tend to prejudice the reputation and character of any person, provided the person may request a public discussion,
- (3) matters which by law, municipal charter or ordinance are required to be confidential,
- (4) matters involving consideration of government records that by law are not subject to public disclosure.

Posted: March 29, 2017

Anasia Neal P.O. Box 742 Hoonah, Ak 99829

Board President

Robert Hutton P.O. Box 157 Hoonah, Ak 99829

03/17/2017

Dear Mr. President,

After careful thought and consideration, I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position on the Board of Hoonah City Schools, effective immediately.

I feel that I am unable to fulfill the requirements of my position on the Board, and that it is best for me to make room for someone with the time and energy to devote to the job.

I would like to thank you for providing me with an opportunity to serve the school and Hoonah School Board

Best Regards,

Chrosia neal

Anasia Neal



P.O. Box 157 366 Garteeni Hwy. Hoonah, Alaska 99829 (907) 945-3611 Fax (907) 945-3492

March 31, 2017

Dear School Board Member,

This letter is to advise you that Hoonah High School "Varsity Sports Banquet" is scheduled for April 6th, at the Abundant Life Church. Dinner will begin at 6:00 pm, with awards and recognition immediately following dinner. Your attendance at this school function would be greatly appreciated.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Respectfully,

Ladonna Dybdahl Director of Activities

Cc:

Dr. PJ Ford Superintendent

Mr. Ralph Watkins

Principal